
The Anaheim Rotary Newsletter ~ May 22, 2006

Scheduled Meetings and Dates to Remember

The Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly Squeak

Meeting Highlights

MAY– CONFERENCE MONTH

May 26 (Friday) ...............“High Noon Jail Tour” w/Vic Dominguez

May 29 ..................... NO MEETING – MEMORIAL DAY HOLIDAY

JUNE– CONVENTION MONTH

June 5 ........................................................... Speakers: RYLA Kids

June 6 (Tues) ......... Dist. Gov. Demotion Dinner, 6:30 PM, $30/pp,

                    Doubletree Hotel, Orange (for signups, call Sara French)

June 12 ........................ Speaker: Harris Done, on his Dental Clinics

June 18 ................................................................... Father’s Day!

June 19 ................... Speaker: Katherine E. Bihr. EdD, Exec. Director

of Tiger Woods Learning Center

June 26 .................................................... Craft Talk: Mike Worley

June 30 (Friday) ..................... Installation (Evan’s Demotion) Dinner

Go Directly to Jail,

Do Not Pass Go,

Do Not . . .

This past week’s meeting started off with two important

announcements: 1) Jose Velasco is very close to

submitting the paperwork for our club to be an official 501C(3)

foundation. What does this mean for us? It means we can

legally claim our monetary donations to Anaheim Rotary! Our

thanks to–in addition to Jose–Mike Neben, Keely Hall, Jack

Jackson and Gil Aragon for working on this project; and 2)

Norm Buben inducted our newest member, Walt Walton,

Manager of Orange Community Bank in Anaheim. And thank

you, Walt Plegle, for intro-

ducing him to our club and

being his sponsor.

  Lane  Calvert introduced two

very special speakers: Anais

Chavez, Field Director for the

North County sector of the

Boy Scouts of America, and

Mario Sarazua, a 9th grade

Scout at Anaheim High.

They focused on the

Scouts’ goal of one Scout unit in

every school in their district, and Soccer

in Scouting, which is run by mostly college-

age volunteers that teach soccer while

implementing Scouting values.

Yep, it’s time for our first member

business tour this Friday. And from the

looks of things, it will be a hard act to follow.

For beginners, the “warden” has released the following statement:

“Since Walt gave out the wrong address for the Friday jail visit, the

correct address is 304 W. Cerritos Ave., Bldg. 7, Anaheim. Location

is just west of Anaheim Blvd. After turning onto Cerritos from

Anaheim Blvd., pull into the first parking lot driveway on your right

and go to last building on your left. Park in an unmarked space and

enter the entrance under the number “7.” Office is downstairs, 2nd

door on your right.”

One question warden . . . what happens if we park in a marked

space?? As in the warden’s space?

And remember, if you’re late . . . it’s bread and water for lunch!

Most importantly, don’t forget to bring your check for $25 made

out to Anaheim Rotary . . .  it could be your ticket in – or out – of jail!

This is a first: I

have absolutely

nothing to say.
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2006 Grant Monies Disbursed This Week

Last week our Board of Directors finalized the disbursement of $37,900 in grant monies for this year. It’s always so rewarding to help other

community service organizations in any way we can; in this case, by fulfilling their grant requests. Check out these smiling faces . . .

Keely Hall accepting $7,500 for the
Haskett Public Library.

Harris Done accepting $7,400 for
Ayuda Dental Clinic.

John Karczynski accepting $5,000 for
the Chance Theater.

Paul Andresen accepting $5,000 for
the Anaheim Family YMCA.

Mike Baker accepting $5,000 for the
Boys and Girls Club of Anaheim.

Lane Calvert and Anais Chavez
accepting $3,000 for the O.C. Council
of BSA.

Jayne Jones accepting $500 on behalf
of Earth Connections.

Sara French accepting $2,000 on
behalf of Girl Scouts.

Lucille Kring accepting $1,000 for
Canyon Hills Community Council

Also given was $1,000 to the Anaheim Community Foundation and $500 to Acacia
Wood School.


